
Game 7 Baseball 
Thursday, June 26th, 2025 

1:15pm game, 11:45am gates open 

Cardinals vs. Cubs 

Parade 

 

Cardinals Representative: Ty Rogers– Cell: (217) 502-2655 / Work: (314) 345-9348 

 

11:45am Parade Participants enter Stadium through Gate 1 
• Enter the stadium through Gate 1, located at the Southeast corner of the ballpark. Tickets will be 

scanned upon entry. 

• Upon entry, please head towards the East Ramp. This will be to your right after you enter Gate 1.  
 

12:00pm Parade Participants Line Up 

• All parade participants should be lined up on the East Ramp at, or before, 12:00pm.  

• The beginning of the parade line starts at the bottom of the East Ramp and spirals upwards.  

• All coaches and players should be lined up against the inside rail of the ramp.  

• Only coaches and players should be in the parade line, as they are the only ones allowed on 

the field for the parade. All parents/family members can watch the parade from sections 128 – 

130, and return to the top of the East Ramp (by Gate 1) to meet the players and coaches after 

they’ve exited the field.  

• For security purposes, all participants going on the field for the parade need to have their 

ticket with them in order to gain access to the service level. 

Parade on the Field 
• A Cardinals Representative will lead the entire parade onto the field.  

• Participants will stay on the warning track as they parade are the field.  

• Participants will NOT be allowed to touch or go onto the field or grass area.  

• Photos are allowed, however the parade has to be kept moving. Please do not stop and take 

and/or pose for pictures.  

• Once the parade is finished, the group will be escorted to the main concourse. Parents may wait 

outside of section 130 at the entrance of the ramp to meet their children.  

 

ONLY PLAYERS AND COACHES WILL BE ALLOWED ACCESS. 

PARENTS ARE ENCOURAGED TO WATCH FROM THEIR SEATS 

AND MEET THEIR CHILDREN OUTSIDE OF SECTION 130, BY THE 

EAST RAMP, FOLLOWING THE PARADE. 

 

*ALL INSTRUCTIONS ARE SUBJECT TO CHANGE DUE TO MLB 

SECURITY REGULATIONS* 


